
 

  

 

Announcement of Regulated Information  
 
Athens, February 10, 2023 – Hellenic Telecommunications Organization S.A. (“OTE S.A.” or 
the “Company”), announces, following certain press reports, it has received the following 
statement by its shareholder DEUTSCHE TELEΚOM AG (DT) on 09/02/2023:  
 
 

 
The announcement is issued as a Regulated Information, in accordance with Law 3556/2007, [article 3, par. 1 (p) 
and article 21], in combination with Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 
16 April 2014 (article 17). 
 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 
OTE GROUP INVESTOR RELATIONS  
Τel. + 30 210-6117364, +30 210-6118190 
E-mail: iroffice@ote.gr 
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